
 
 

 

 

 
 
          10 September 2023 
To whom it may concern; 
  

Re: Glenmore Café & Heritage Hub/Information Centre 
  
I hope this letter finds you well. As the MP for Inverness, Nairn, Badenoch and Strathspey, it is 
always a pleasure to witness the positive change local initiatives can bring to our communities. Over 
the years, I've been particularly impressed with the work of Aviemore and Glenmore Community 
Trust. Their determination to make a difference in the Aviemore and Glenmore area is inspiring and 
commendable. 
  
The success of the Aviemore Ice Rink is a testament to what community spirit, combined with hard 
work, can achieve. The Trust's professional approach, coupled with its ability to inspire community 
buy-in, ensured the success of this venture.   
  
Similarly, AGCT's plans for the Glenmore Visitor Centre & Café represent a promising step towards 
preserving our shared heritage while addressing the needs of our community today. Their balanced 
approach to history, community involvement, and sustainable tourism is precisely the direction we 
should be supporting. 
  
I believe their vision to elevate visitor experiences with a welcoming environment and enhanced 
café services will benefit our tourism sector and generate local employment opportunities. Their 
plans to introduce spaces for events, workshops, and talks will, I know, be of great interest to 
various community groups. 
  
I wholeheartedly back AGCT's efforts and vision. This project could have a lasting impact, fostering 
community spirit while laying the groundwork for other inclusive projects. 
  
I'd encourage everyone – from stakeholders to community members – to support AGCT in their 
initiatives. As the trust team has shown with its proven track record, we can achieve remarkable 
outcomes for our community with collective effort. 
  
Please don't hesitate to contact me to discuss this matter further. 
  
Best wishes,  
 
 

 
 


